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Monday 30th September 2019 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
As part of our Charlie and the Chocolate Factory topic Oak Class have the opportunity to participate in a 
Chocolate workshop in school on Wednesday 16th October.  The event will take place across the full school 
day and will be delivered by Heavenly Chocolates of Stamford. 
 
The children will be able to participate in the workshops and have the opportunity to make a variety of 
chocolates along the theme of Charlie and the Chocolate factory, including Wonka Bars and Everlasting 
Gobstoppers.  At the end of the day they will bring home their creations. 
 
We are asking for a contribution of £12 per child.  Payments can be made through Sims Pay.  If we do not 
have sufficient funds to pay for the event it will be unable it to go ahead.  All payments must be made by 
Wednesday 9th October at the latest.     
 
This will be a fantastic opportunity for the children to conclude their Charlie and the Chocolate Factory topic. If 
you have any queries or questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Sophie Revell 
 
 
Oak Class Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


